
 

 
 

Climate Crisis - Time to Act 

 

• Are you concerned about the future of our planet? 

• Do you want to do something to protect it?  

• Would you like to join us in planning local environmental projects?   

 

If so, please come to a  

SEAG Public Meeting   
Sunday 2nd February  

2.00pm-4.00pm 
Speen Village Hall, Studridge Lane, Speen 

Tea and Cakes available 
To book a free place contact jane.farley2@btinternet.com  

by Sunday 12th January 2020 


